
DECEMBER GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING



Please keep your fellow PBA Members

in mind when shopping for Goods, 

Services, Gift Cards & more this Holiday 

Season. It’s more important than ever to 

“Shop Local” & “Support Local”.

Together... we can keep our

local businesses in business.  

Keep an eye out for the PBA Christmas Party. Details coming soon.
Membership chairperson, Melissa Gurney Hosse, Century 21 Don Gurney is
working hard to plan a fun event filled with food, games, prizes & networking!!

  



PLAZA WINE & SPIRITS RIBBON CUTTING
We hosted a Ribbon Cutting for Plaza Wine and Spirits new location and 
expanded store. Delegates Kipke and Chisholm were in attendance and 

presented a citation, PBA President Heather Frees also presented a 
citation on behalf of the Pasadena Business Association. Plaza Wine & 

Spirits offers wine by the glass (8 different wines on tap that rotate), 6 draft 
beers, and 4 spirits on tap offering flights of beer, wine or spirits also!!  You 
can bring your own food, hang out, have a drink, and get discounts if you 

find something on the bar you like!  Aside from the regular bar service, 
there are tastings every Friday and Saturday evening.

Keep an eye out for your dues statement in December.
Continue to enjoy Member Benefits & stay 

connected with the Pasadena Business Association 
by renewing by January 1st, 2024

Pay online: www.PasadenaBusinessAssociation.com
Or Call: 410-360-4PBA or mail check to: PO Box 861, Pasadena, MD 21223

The Pasadena Business Association 
General Membership Meeting was
held at The Rumor Reel.  We thank 
them for hosting the meeting. The
food and service are always great.

We were able to meet the new Sheriff Everett Sesker.
He explained the duties of the Sheriff’s Department.



PBA Members:

Just a reminder A Child’s Christmas is underway.  This program helps provide
Christmas gifts for families in need.  Every year we reach out to the counselors 
in the Chesapeake and Northeast feeder schools requesting information and 
wish lists for the children.  We then match you (the sponsors) to the children
you wish to shop for!

Please reach out to me if you’re interested in sponsoring!

Cortney Stitt
cstitt@cacpas.net
PBA Treasurer

If you want to make a monetary donation, you can do so on the
website or send a check to PBA, PO Box 861, Pasadena, MD 21123. 
Just mark it for “A Child’s Christmas”.

A Child’s Christmas
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